Séanich

LEGISLATIVE AND
PROTECTIVE SERVICES

Notice of Motion

Monday, December 16, 2024
From: Councillor Chambers

Town Hall Meeting for the Quadra McKenzie Plan

That Saanich Council organize a Town Hall meeting in late January or February 2025 to provide
a platform to allow the public an additional opportunity to provide feedback on the Quadra
McKenzie Plan.
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